
Hi Chris 
  
Thanks for the update. 
  
I will be taking a little bit of leave and likely to also be on site during the week ending the 31st 
May.  Could we extend the time to the following Friday, the 7th June instead to give me more time to 
discuss with the client and respond? 
  
Kind regards 
  
Andrew 
  
  

 

Andrew Softley 

Senior Planning Consultant 

T:  
www.jbaconsulting.com  
  

Floor 4, Maybrook House, 31/35 Grainger 
Street, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 5JE 
  

Upcoming leave:  n/a 
My working days are:  Monday to Friday 
 




